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I strongly oppose repealing SB 1590. The Newberg Pool is a habitat for many birds, 

fish, and other animals, as well as a recreational area for those of us who like to 

enjoy them. Wakesurfing and other towed watersports by heavy wake boats generate 

huge wakes that have damaged these habitat areas. They also  interfere with the 

enjoyment of the river by other users, such as kayakers and fishers. There are other 

areas for these wakeboats to enjoy their sport that do not damage habitat or prevent 

others from using the river. Please do not repeal this provision. Thank you. 


